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Comments: My mom's family all come from the Teton Valley in Idaho, and as a child, I spent countless summers

and winters in the surrounding areas. One of these special areas is the Caribou-Targhee National Forest. The

wildlife that call this forest home, as well as the trees and nature that abound should not be damaged for a

privately owned ski resort to expand operations. Threatened species like Grizzlies and Wolverines need this

habitat. In no way do we need a larger Targhee Resort. Let's prioritize health and nature, not private profit.

Please reject this expansion and be stewards of this land. 

 


